
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
As we come to the end of a busy Spring term a very big “well done” to all the 
children across the school.  We have had some fantastic sporting events, 
wonderful music and the school is adorned with excellent artwork produced in 
our fortnightly art sessions.   
Thank you to all parents and carers for your continuing support.  It’s time for 
teachers and support staff to have a restful break and recoup for the summer 
term!   
 

 

 
 
 

28th March 2024  

Parking 
When attending school events, please do be 
considerate of where you park and do not block 
neighbouring driveways.   

REMAINING INSET Days 
May I remind you that the 
school is closed for staff 
training on:-  
 

Monday 22nd July 2024 
Tuesday 23rd July 2024 
 

The last day of the summer 
term is Friday 19th July. 
 

 

Forest School 
We are very fortunate to be continuing our Forest School provision after the Easter holidays with Early Years on 
Tuesdays and Thursdays, run by Mr Wesley and Mrs Hartigan who lead our Forest school sessions.  They are in 
desperate need of adult helpers/volunteers to help with this area of our curriculum.  Could you give up an 
afternoon from 1.15pm – 2.45pm to help in Forest School so we can continue to offer this across the school?  
 
Please contact the school office if you could help in the Forest School – the more the merrier! 
 
School email:-  school@stmargaretsprimary.org.uk 

School Office Opening Times 
Please be aware that the 
school office does not open 
until 8.30am. 



 

 

 

Wishing all our school community a happy and restful Easter.  Our 
first day back after the Easter break is Monday 15th April 2024. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mike Jee 
Headteacher 

 
 
 
 
 

 
  

 

Well done Red house for 
winning the house points 
challenge this half term.  

 

Lexia 
Just a reminder those 30 
children on our Lexia 
reading programme should 
access this over the Easter 
holiday to maintain their 
good reading progress. 



 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 


